EMBASSY OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
U.S. NAVY EUROPEAN RESEARCH CONTRACTS PROGRAM
OFFICE OF NAVAL RESEARCH, BRANCH OFFICE
KEYSIGN HOUSE, 429 OXFORD STREET

LONDON, W. 1 ENGLAND
Telephone: GROsvenor 9000

In Reply Refer to:
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3

Professor F. Sunyer Balaguer
Angel Guimera, 66 pral. 2°
Barcelona 17, Spain

Dear Professor Sunyer Balaguer:

This is to acknowledge receipt of two copies of your proposal for a
two (2) year extension of your Conbract N62558-3079, from 1 July 1962
through 30 June 196L, in the amount of 299,000 Pesatas. As soon as we
have any information concerning actions taken to extend the contract,
we will advise you.

At the present time Commander Heidt is in the hospital recovering from
minor surgery, but still expects to visit with you as planned on
1l May 1962.

If you have any questions or if we can be of assistance to you, please
feel free to call upon us.

Sincerely yours,

R. P. THACKER
Deputy Director, U. S. Navy European
Research Contracts Program
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